	August 25, 2000


	


TO:
The Public School Administrator Addressed

SUBJECT:
Title VI Annual Summary Report, 1997-96 - Texas

Copies of the Elementary and Secondary Education Act (ESEA) Title VI Annual Summary Report, 1996-97 for the state of Texas are now available to the public through each regional education service center.

Public notice of the availability of this document is being published in the Texas Register. Please advise parents, teachers, administrators, applicable agencies, and other interested persons that these summary reports are available for review or may be copied at personal expense at the education service center. A copy may also be requested at no charge from the Texas Education Agency, Document Control Center, Room 6-108, 1701 North Congress Avenue, Austin, Texas 78701, 512-463-9304.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. If you have any questions or desire additional information, please call Ms. Renée Graham, 512-463-9269.

Sincerely,

Earin Martin

Senior Director

Division of Contracts and Grants Administration

